Newsletter of the Land for Wildlife Scheme

Cougratulations

BOYANUP
BOTANICAL
NURSERY
WORKSHOP

N January a workshop,

attended by about 30-40
people, was held atthe Boyanup
Botanical Nursery, this was
prompted by a great number of
the nursery regulars requesting information on how to bring wildlife back to
their properties. '

Talks were given on how to collect and store native plant seed (including
the regulations involved), on how to propagate native plants by seed and
cuttings and finally, how you can use them in garden and revegetation
projects. An informal cuppa time with more questions and networking
followed and many people wandered around the nursery to look at the large
range of plants available.

Cherie Kemp

To ‘Riverside Sanctuary’,
national winners of the Banksia
Environmental Foundation
category 4: ‘Environmental
Leadership in the Rural Sector’.
Very well done folksl

For more info on the Banksia
Awards, visif: http://
www. banksiafdn.com/
index.php?page=188

SGIO Westem
Australian Environment
Awards 2004

Enter your project in WA's
pramisr environmental awards!
14 different categories!

For further infromation,
contact Joey King at the
Department of Environment on
phone: 9278 0679 or email:
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